
December  7, 2022

Dear  Members  of  the  Durham  Planning  Board,

I attended  the  Housing  Public  Hearing  on November  30. After  further  consideration,  I urge  the

Board  to  outright  reject  the  current  proposal.  It conflicts  with  the  Master  Plan and is not  aligned

with  the  community  goals  of  retaining  the  neighborhood  character  as well  as rural  character.

Sincerely,

Annmarie  Harris

56 0yster  River  Road


